
 

 

                                                                                                                     
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome to Lowesdale 2023! 

 
It’s great to be back at school and to welcome our new students Daisy and Archie, and our new teacher Mr Tom 
Boyer. We’ve had a great start to the year and are all looking forward to a busy year of learning.  
 

Staff in 2023  
 

• Teaching Principal – James Southam  
• Class Teacher and Digital Classroom Officer – Tom Boyer  
• Learning Support Teacher – Karen Keith (Wednesday and Thursday mornings)  
• Student Learning Support Officer – Courtney Kuschert (Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri)  
• School Administration Manager – Alison Bruce (Mon, Tue, alt Wed)  
• General Assistant – Terry Sharp  
• Cleaner – Kerrie Kuschert   

 

New school mobile number – 0478 713 327      
School landline is still 02 6035 8216  
 
PE will be Monday and Wednesday  
Sport and Library will be on Friday  
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Small Schools Swimming Carnival –  
 

Thursday 2 February at Jerlderie Pool       Arrive 9.15am for 9.30am start 
 
K-6 students will all be attending the Small Schools Swimming Carnival to be held at Jerilderie Pool this Thursday 2 
February 2023. Tomorrow’s carnival in Jerilderie will be a fun day for all students, with 25m and novelty events. The 
carnival at Yarrawonga on 10th February is for students who can swim 50m confidently and will determine who 
qualifies to attend the Finley Zone carnival. 
 

School Holiday Maintenance 

 
You’ve probably noticed how green the playground is and how beautiful the gardens are – a big shout out to Terry 
who has put in a lot of his own time over the holidays, looking after our grounds. (and the chooks!)  
 

Thanks Terry! 
 

Federation Day Parade 
 
Huge thanks to Kerrie, Courtney, Carol and their families who put together the fantastic float for the Federation 
parade last Sunday. Thanks to the children that were able to go on the float and help promote our school in the 
community.  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming Events Term 1 2023   
Thursday 2 
February  

Combined Small Schools Carnival Fun Day at Jerilderie Pool  

Friday 10 Feb Combined Small Schools Carnival at Yarrawonga Pool for selection to the zone 
carnival (selected students only) 
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